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“ I have been part of OLV 

Family 44 years. I realize 

how important OLV has been 

to me and my family  

during that time. My  

support of the OLV  

Foundation is my way of 

thanking OLV for being our 

spiritual rock.  And the 

Foundation provides me an 

avenue to pass on some of the 

blessings given to me.” 

 

 - Margie Ridder 

In This Report: 

 Financial Report 

 300 Club Members 

 Donor Listing 

 Memorials  

 Campaign Update 

 Harvest Day Dinner  

The 2018 distribution check was another new record of  $36,000.   
Presenting the check to Father Jake are board members Paul Scheibelhut, 
Sally Crino, and Kathy Peterson.  The portion representing unspecified  
earnings will go toward campus security and air conditioning. 

On behalf of the Our Lady of Victory Foundation Board, I want to thank you once 
again for your generous support of the foundation!  This last year has been a historic 
year in many regards, and I am honored to share some of the blessings that the OLV 
Foundation has received during the last year.      

As the newsletter will show, the Legacy Campaign has been incredibly successful 
because of your generous support, so the success of this fundraising campaign is 
moving the OLV Foundation closer and closer to its $1,000,000 goal.  We also had a 
recorded number of individuals telling us that they have included the OLV Foundation 
in their wills, and these bequests will bless the parish and school in the future through 
these individual's final act of earthly generosity.  Finally, the OLV Foundation has a 

record number of donors supporting the OLV Foundation through monthly contributions.  These  
additional monthly donors, along with the success of the Legacy Campaign and the record number of 
bequests, are sources of blessings that have truly make this last year historic in the total amount of  
money in the Foundation.    
 
This last year has also been historic because our parish lost two of its former Pastors.  The loss of both 
Fr. Meyer and Msgr. Parizek within a two month period was difficult, but they left behind a legacy of faith, 
hope, and love that our parish hopes to build upon, especially with the support of the OLV Foundation.  
Therefore, please join me in continuing to thank God for the generous support that each of them gave to 
Our Lady of Victory through their priesthood.   

The previous Pastors of OLV set the bar very high.  As the current Pastor, I know that I have an 
incredible high standard of pastoral care and concern that I will try to emulate during my tenure here in 
this community.  It is also my intention to join the previous Pastors in their financial support of the OLV 
Foundation.  I recently updated my will, and I have listed the OLV Foundation as one of the beneficiaries 
of my estate.  Fr. Meyer and Msgr. Parizek both knew that this bequest to the OLV Foundation would be 
their final act of support, and I too want to model this reality in my own life.  
If you have any questions or concerns about anything in regards to the OLV Foundation, please do not 
hesitate to contact any of us who serve on the Board.  We want to make sure that any of your questions 
or concerns are addressed as the Foundation continues to grow its support for our special parish.  

Our Lady of Victory, pray for us! 

Celebrating Campaign Success  September 2018 



What is an Endowment? 
An endowment is like a savings account. When a donor 

makes an endowment gift to the Foundation, the  

Foundation agrees not to spend the principal value of 

their gift and instead holds it in perpetuity.  The gift is  

invested and only the earnings from the fund can be spent 

by the Foundation. 

“Our Lady of Victory is a 

vibrant, thriving parish 

community that has 

been able to grow and 

develop thanks to the 

charter members who,  

in the sixties, pledged 

their support to a new 

parish. Throughout the 

years more people have 

stepped up to enable the 

parish to maintain and 

improve the facilities, as 

well as enhance and 

support the many   

programs offered at the 

school and to the 

parishioners. The OLV 

Foundation builds on the 

legacy of those who had 

faith and believed in the 

importance of having 

this parish. We are 

proud to support the 

Foundation to ensure 

that future generations 

will be able to reap the 

benefits of belonging to 

Our Lady of Victory  

parish.” 

         

  -John and Julie Gill 



Momentum Continues for the Legacy Campaign  

We are deeply grateful for the 63 parishioners who have joined the legacy campaign by making an outright gift or  
pledging a specific amount over a period of time by completing a letter of intent. Total funds raised through June 3  
represent more than $254,315 in pledges, with over $105,000 received. In addition, several parishioners have notified 
the foundation that we are included in their estate plans, and the value of these future expectancies is more than 
$130,000.  We are at 91% of our $1,000,000 goal; fundraising will continue until we achieve it. Please contact any 
foundation member for more information on how you can join other parishioners who are part of this legacy campaign.  
Thank you to everyone who has made a philanthropic investment in our parish and school.  

 

Up to $4,999 
Leo & Joanie August 
Margaret Beetz 
Scott Bengfort 
Milton & Debbie Bossch 
Don & Kathy Burman 
Michael Clarke 
Ms. Sally Crino 
Mrs. Theola De Cook 
James R. Dean 
Patricia Doyle 
Merlyn & Jeanne Frick 
Richard & Barbara Gaylord 
Dave & Delores Green 
Ron Gunnare 
Jim & Sandy Hagerman 
Joe Janeczko 
Mike & Honore Johnston 
Robert & Janet King 
Brian & Elaine Kopf 
Mike & Dee Lazio 
Dean & Beth Lemons 
Don & Georgette Menster 
Joan Milder 
Tom & Kathy Neuberger 
Jim & Sue O'Brien 
Bob & Irene Peterson 
Roni & Rick Pianca 
Denis & Linda Prior 
Marilyn & Fran Riley 
Peter & Patricia Schebler 
Ted & Jackie Stephens 
Paul & Kitty Temming 
Rick & Ellen Thomas 
Cale & Jennifer VanGenderen 
Gerald & Marcia Wickersham 
Alan & Thelma Wulf 
 
 
 

Legacy Club Members  
The Our Lady of Victory Foundation Legacy Club honors those who have  

planned to leave a lasting legacy upon their death. 

 

 

Future Gifts 
Mike and Dee Lazio 

Tom and Kerri Nykoluk 
Paul and Cindy Scheibelhut 
Ted and Jackie Stephens 

Bequests Received 
†Rev. William Meyer 

†Msgr. James Parizek 
 

Future Gifts 

Anonymous 
Al Becker 

Joe and Connie Creen 
Shirley Engelmann 
Rev. Jacob Greiner  

Msgr. James Parizek 
Victory Level ($50,000) 

Anonymous 

Father William Meyer 
Emeritus Level ($25,000) 
 Michael & Leslie Strajack 

Father William Kaska 
Heritage Level ($12,500) 

Randy & Kathy Peterson 
Mrs. Margaret Ridder 

Chris & Jennifer Wemhoff 

Father Kenneth Martin 
 Founders Level ($5000) 

  
Anonymous 
Sharon Behr 

Joan & Richard Brus 
Joe & Connie Creen 

John & Julie Gill 
Mr. David Kapolka 

Bernie & Cathy Mack 
Barb & Chris Milke 

Robert & Patricia Nolan 
Paul & Cindy Scheibelhut 

John & Margaret Schinckel 
Jim & Alice Timmerman 

Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 



Thank You to Our 300 Club Members  

Leo & Joanie August 
Margaret Beetz 
Scott Bengfort 

†Douglas Mary Ann Boe-
mecke 
Milt & Debbie Bossch 
Ms. Jane Brockmann 
Tom & Sandy Brus 
Don & Kathy Burman 
Serjio & Elizabeth Casillas 
Jack & Mary Ann Clark 
Michael Clarke  
Ann Condon 
Andy & Ann Craig 
Joe & Connie Creen 
Ms. Sally Crino 
Doug & Molly Crosby 
Mrs. Theola DeCook 
Jim & Kathy Dean 
Gene & Cheri Donna 
Fran & Carmine Draude 
Ivan & Mary Even 
Stephen & Lynn Frank 
Patricia Frederking 
Curtis & Mary Frick 
Merlyn & Jeanne Frick 
Richard & Julie Gacke 
Mrs. Trish Gallagher 
Mrs. Karen Gannon 
John & Julie Gill 
Dave & Delores Green 
Rev. Jacob Greiner 

Ron & †Kathie Gunnare 
Jim & Sandy Hagerman 
Mrs. Rita Hagner 
Dawn & Matt Henning 
Terry & Sharon Hester 

Mrs. Darlene Nolan 
Bob & Pat Nolan 
Thomas & Kerri Nykoluk 
James & Judith O'Brien 
Jim & Sue O’Brien 
Mrs. Mary Ann Otte 

†Msgr. James Parizek 
Bob & Irene Peterson 
Randy & Kathy Peterson 
Rick & Veronica Pianca 
Denis & Linda Prior 
Jane Remley 
Doug & Kyle Rick 
Marilyn & Fran Riley 
Leon & Frances Saskowski 
Mrs. Rose Schebler 
Paul & Cindy Scheibelhut 
Doug & JoAnn Scovil 
David & Christine Sigwarth 
David & Carole Smith 
Ted & Jackie Stephens 
Paul & Kitty Temming 
Jim & Alice Timmerman 
Patrick & Mary Triplett 
Charles & Joyce Urbain 
Cale & Jennifer VanGenderen 
Michael & Jennifer VanSpeybroeck 
Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
Miss Mary Wahlig 
Daniel & Lori Walljasper 
Chris & Jennifer Wemhoff 
Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
Gerald & Marcia Wickersham 
Sam & Mary Wilson 
Alan & Thelma Wulf 
Kris & Greg Zeller 
Scott & Cheryl Zimanek 

With 110 members strong, including some original members that have renewed as part of the Legacy Cam-
paign, the 300 Club is making an impact by igniting the parish with an attainable gift level for many.  We will 
continue to search for new members as we pursue our original goal of 300 members in our 300 Club.  Tell a 
friend how easy it is to commit to $25 a month or $300 a year through the envelopes or via online giving. 

David & Trish Hinchman 
Joe Janeczko 
Mark & Judy Johnson 
Mike & Honore Johnston 
Charles & Rita Jones 
Mr. David Kapolka 
Mrs. Mary Keitel 
Thomas & Debbie Kelly 
Leo & Shirley Kilfoy 
Robert & Janet King 
Jean & Frederick Kono 
Brian & Elaine Kopf 
Mike & Dee Lazio 
Walter & Therese Leahy 
Dean & Beth Lemons 
Richard & Christina Lensmire 
Mrs. Juanita Lopez 
Ann Lotspeich 
Ms. Elizabeth Lotspeich 
Miss Margaret Lotspeich 
Patricia Lotspeich 
Bernie & Cathy Mack 
Deanne Mainey 
Ms. Deborah Mannhardt 
Mrs.  Maryetta Masterson 
Mike & Hollie Matthys 
David & Angela Mattke 
Steve & Char McGovern 
Don & Georgette Menster 

†Rev. William Meyer 
Joan Milder 
Barb & Chris Milke 
Nicholas & Cathleen Miller 
Sister Patricia Miller 
Gerald & Pamela Murphy 
Tom & Kathy Neuberger 
Miss Jane Neuhaus 



Thank You to Our  

2017  Donors  

Mrs. Carmen Cowan 

Andy & Ann Craig 

Dana & Mary Jo Craig 

Joe & Connie Creen 

Ms. Sally Crino 

Doug & Molly Crosby 

Ray & Jeanette Cruz 

Mary Ann Curran 

Christopher Currie Family 

Terry & Susan Davison 

Mrs. Laura Day 

Mrs. Theola De Cook 

James R. Dean 

Mrs. Kathy Dean 

Roger & Christine (Clark) Denarest 

Mrs. Betty Denger 

Gregory & Marcia Dietz 

Chris & Patricia Dona 

Cheri Donna 

Gene & Cheri Donna 

Mark & Nancy Donovan 

Patricia Doyle 

Fran & Carmine Draude 

Mary Dubin 

Linda & Mike Duffy 

Francis & Janice Dumerauf 

Bill & Marilyn Dumolien 

Mrs Mary Jo Eganhouse 

Monte & Sharon Ehlers 

Mrs. Ella Ehrecke 

Mrs. Alice Ellison 

Patricia & Ted Ellison 

Richard & Joan Evans 

Ivan & Mary Even 

Judith Faber & John Petersen 

Larry & Mary Ann Fahrenkrug 

Mrs. Judith Faktor 

Ronald & Joan Faletti 

Elsberry FFA 

Dale & Julianne Fischer 

Mrs. Patricia Fitzpatrick 

Sidney Fitzpatrick 

Larry & Monica Flathman 

Stephen & Lynn Frank 

Patricia Frederking 

Curtis & Mary Frick 

Merlyn & Jeanne Frick 

Debora & Dean Friederichs 

Richard & Julie Gacke 

Mrs. Trish Gallagher 

Mrs. Karen Gannon 

Richard & Barbara Gaylord 

Teresa Gehbauer 

Deborah & Kevin Gersten 

John & Julie Gill 

Marjorie Gipson 

Donald & Sandra Glowacki 

†George & Dorothy Goff 

Donna & Wayne Granneman 

Dave & Delores Green 

Rev. Jacob Greiner 

Ms. Susan Gunnare 

Ron & †Kathie Gunnare 

Gareth & Nancy Gusse 

Sam Guzzo 

Jim & Sandy Hagerman 

Mrs. Rita Hagner 

Dennis & Violet Hammill 

John & Sue Hart 

Ms. Doris Hawkins 

William & Judith Hawthorne 

Ms. Alice Hebbel 

Thomas & Margaret Hebig 

Keith & Laura Hennessey 

Matthew & Dawn Henning 

Mark & Tamara Hermanson 

Paul & Mary Arlene Herrig 

Terry & Sharon Hester 

Walt Hilbert 

Sarah & Tyler Hill 

Dave & Trish Hinchman 

Mrs. Mary Hittner 

Michael & Julie Hoffmann 

Mrs. Patricia Hollembaek 

Donald & Marieta Holst 

P. Charles Horan 

Pat Hoskins 

Eloise & Vernon Houseal 

Anne & Eric Howard 

Kyle & Tracy Howard 

 

Aerialink LLC 

Steve & Kathy Anderson 

Arnold's Body Shop, Inc. 

Leo & Joanie August 

Randy & Sharon Balk 

Ruthanne & Michael Bauer 

Mr. Alfred Becker 

Margaret Beetz 

Sharon Behr 

Ms. Kim Belk 

Scott Bengfort 

Mrs Mary Rita Beutel 

Ms. Mellie Billingsley 

†Dr. John Bishop 

Keith Blake 

Mary Ann Boemecke 

James & Phyllis Boever 

Milton & Debbie Bossch 

Mrs. Myrna Brehmer 

Jeffrey & Susan Brennan 

Robert & Catherine Briggs 

Ms. Jane Brockmann 

Mrs. Taffy Brown 

Mrs. Julia Brownell 

Mrs. Kathleen Bruce 

Joan & Richard Brus 

Mary Brus 

Tom & Sandy Brus 

Pamela Bulat 

Loren & Rosemary Burken 

Don & Kathy Burman 

Stuart & Carol Burns 

Judith Calcari 

John & Sun Cho Callahan 

Mrs. Corin Carlson 

Serjio & Elizabeth Casillas 

Jim Cauwels 

Miss Mary Ann Chervinko 

Jack & Mary Ann Clark 

Michael & Kathryn Clingingsmith 

Mrs. Ann Condon 

Kathleen Conn 

Sharon I Corso 

Mrs. Patricia Countryman 

Gabriel & Shelly Coussens 



  

Thank You to Our  

2017 Donors 

Bernie & Cathy Mack 

Mariano & Cecillia Magalhaes 

Mary Maher 

Ms. Deanne Mainey 

Jeffrey & Linda Manders 

Ms. Deborah Mannhardt 

John & Kathryn Martin 

Mrs.  Maryetta Masterson 

Mike & Hollie Matthys 

David & Angela Mattke 

James & Ann McAtee 

Jim & Linda McCarthy 

Robert & Barbara McCaughey 

Mrs. Becky McClellan 

Steve & Char McGovern 

Catherine & Christopher McIntosh 

John & Elaine McKeon 

Don & Georgette Menster 

Mary & C L Messmer 

Alan Meyer 

†Rev. William Meyer 

Barb & Chris Milke 

Nicholas & Cathleen Miller 

Sharon Miller 

Sr. Patricia Miller 

Carolyn & Stephen Moe 

Wayne & Charlotte Moldenhauer 

Kathryn Moon 

Gary & Nancy Moore 

Marc & Maureen Mossé 

Diane Mueller 

Celeste Murphy 

Gerald & Pamela Murphy 

Kathy Murphy 

Monica Murphy 

Patrick & Melissa Murphy 

Bryan & Noelle Myers 

John & Rita Nagle 

John & Karen Nagy 

Lucille Nauman 

Gary & Mary Neece 

Tom & Kathy Neuberger 

Miss Jane Neuhaus 

Ralph & Daisy Newberry 

Matt & Allison Newman 

Brian & Jean Huinker 

Marjorie Hunn 

Charles & Karon Husted 

Duane & Nancy Iossi 

Joe Janeczko 

Mark & Judy Johnson 

Randy & Amy Johnson 

Mike & Honore Johnston 

Charles & Rita Jones 

Mrs. Jane Jones 

Mr. David Kapolka 

Rev. William Kaska 

Mrs. Mary Keitel 

Dave & Nancy Keller 

Thomas & Debbie Kelly 

Allen & Mona Lisa Kienzler 

Ms. Julie Kilburg 

Ms. Karen Kilburg 

Leo & Shirley Kilfoy 

Robert & Janet King 

James & Barbara Klein 

Jean & Frederick Kono 

Brian & Elaine Kopf 

Ms. Mary Kopmeyer 

Gary & Lynda Kreiter 

Paul & Peggy Krzmarzick 

Vern & Betsy Kuennen 

Margaret Kundel 

Ladies Council 

William & Pegi Langan 

Connie & William Larsen 

Mike & Dee Lazio 

Walter & Therese Leahy 

Richard & Maureen Lemek 

Richard & Christina Lensmire 

Diane Lindaman 

Cathy Lopez 

Mrs. Juanita Lopez 

Miss Margaret Lotspeich 

Miss Patricia Lotspeich 

Ms. Ann Lotspeich 

Ms. Elizabeth Lotspeich 

Janet Luedtka 

Mr. Ryan MacDonald 

Lori & Manuel Macias 

Huu Nguyen & Truc Pham 

Mrs. Darlene Nolan 

Robert & Patricia Nolan 

Linda Kay Nordeen 

George & Dorothy Nykoluk 

Thomas & Kerri Nykoluk 

David & Julia Oberbroeckling 

James & Judith O'Brien 

Jim & Sue O'Brien 

Donald & Delores Ockelmann 

Chris & Lynn Olds 

Mrs. Mary Ann Otte 

†Msgr. James Parizek 

Evan Parker 

Virginia Patterson 

Steven & Randi Peters 

Bob & Irene Peterson 

Dick & Penelope Peterson 

Randy & Kathy Peterson 

Rick & Veronica Pianca 

Sharon Pinnick 

Mrs. Camilla Poston 

Denis & Linda Prior 

Queen of Heaven Circle 

Mrs. Gertrude Raymond 

Judy Redmond 

Mrs. Jane Remley 

Mrs. Carol Reyhons 

Doug & Kyle Rick 

Mrs. Margaret Ridder 

Patricia Riedesel 

Paul Riedesel, Jr 

Marilyn & Fran Riley 

Joseph & Tracy Ripslinger 

Ken & Betty Ruefer 

James & Teresa Salsbury 

Leon & Frances Saskowski 

Matthew Schaeffer 

Mrs. Helen Schebler 

Peter & Patricia Schebler 

Paul & Cindy Scheibelhut 

J. F. & Mrs. G. M. Schinckel 

John & Margaret Schinckel 

Douglas & Sarah Schlickman 

Carl & Vicki Schlue 

 



Thank You to Our  

2017 Donors 

Mrs. Betty Thibodeaux 

Michael Thiessen 

Karen & Richard Thimmesch 

Teresa & William Thinnes 

Dick & Janet Thomas 

Rick & Ellen Thomas 

John & Christina Tigges 

Jim & Alice Timmerman 

Patrick & Mary Triplett 

Charles & Joyce Urbain 

Nicholas & Marlena Urbain 

Cale & Jennifer VanGenderen 

Michael & Jennifer VanSpeybroeck 

Ms. Georgene Verscheure 

Sheila & George Volrath 

Mrs. Bernadette Vondran 

Suzanne Lank Voyles 

Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 

Andrew & Paula Schmitt 

†Michael & Kathy Schroeder 

Christopher & Jennifer Schulte 

Mrs. Luningning Schwartzhoff 

Doug & JoAnn Scovil 

Vickie Scovil-Scribner 

Mr. Camille Sierra 

David & Carole Smith 

Lawrence & Kathleen Snider 

Janet Spaeth 

Gene & Jackie Staron 

Ted & Jackie Stephens 

Margaret Stock 

Inez Stoltenberg 

Miss Nancy Stone 

Michael & Leslie Strajack 

Mrs. Marie Stratton 

Paul & Kitty Temming 

 

 

Miss Mary Wahlig 

Daniel & Lori Walljasper 

Arlene & Kim Warner 

Marvin & Lynn Weakly 

John & Amy Weiman 

Chris & Jennifer Wemhoff 

Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 

Jeff & Jan West 

Frederic & Cathie Whiteside 

Gerald & Marcia Wickersham 

Rick & Lisa Willows 

Sam & Mary Wilson 

Greg and Kari Wright 

Gary & Diane Wulf 

James & Eileen Yeates 

Kris & Greg Zeller 

Mrs. Renate' Zerngast 

Scott & Cheryl Zimanek 

We make every effort to be accurate in reporting donor gifts received by the Foundation 
from January 2017 through December 2017.   If we have inadvertently omitted your name, we 
apologize, and ask that you contact a foundation board member to update our records.  

 

“We have been members of OLV since 1985.  We became 

involved in various aspects of church and school and 

early on realized that it takes a dedicated Christian 

community, through stewardship, to allow a parish to 

thrive and grow.  We have joined the 300 club because 

we have seen the benefit of the support the Foundation 

gives to the Church and John F. Kennedy School and 

welcomed the opportunity to give back.  This support 

was inspired by all of our wonderful pastors of OLV 

since we became members 33 years ago.” 

       -Jim and Sandy Hagerman 



David Bassler 
          Steve & Char McGovern  
 
 Mary Bishop 
          Anonymous 

          †Dr. John Bishop 
          Pamela Bulat 
          Patti Kelley Cunningham 
          Roger & Christine (Clark) Denarest 
          Chris & Patricia Dona 
          Richard & Joan Evans 
          Mrs. Mary Hittner 
          John & Kathryn Martin 
          Marc & Maureen Mossé 
          Arlene & Kim Warner 
 
 Albert & Marie Brus 
          Mary Brus 
 
 Ed Brus 
          Mary Brus 
 
 Ray Burman 
          Paul & Kitty Temming 
 
 Frances Childs 

          †George & Dorothy Goff 
 
 Don Cistone 
          Dale & Julianne Fischer 
          Mrs. Mary Ann Otte 
 
 Jack Cline 
          Anonymous 
          Sharon Behr 
          Sharon I Corso 
          Mark & Nancy Donovan 
          Donald & Sandra Glowacki 
          Dave & Delores Green 
          Ryan & Marcy Hornbuckle 
          Richard & Maureen Lemek 
          Mary Maher 
          Robert & Barbara McCaughey 
          Nicholas & Cathleen Miller 
          Marc & Maureen Mossé 
          Lucille Nauman 
          Ralph & Daisy Newberry 
          Mrs. Carol Reyhons 
          Jim & Alice Timmerman 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
          Gary & Diane Wulf 
 
Cy & Helen Costello 

Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 Barbara & Jacob Crist 

Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 

 Diana Dau 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Fr. Christopher David 

   Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 Mary Anne Donavan 
          Dave & Delores Green 
 
 Eileen Dunn 

  Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
         Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 James Ellison 
          Mrs. Alice Ellison 
           
 Karen Erickson 
          Larry & Mary Ann Fahrenkrug 
 
 Shirley Fitzgerald 
          Ms. Jane Brockmann 
 
 Peg Gooder 
          Dale & Julianne Fischer 
          Dave & Delores Green 
          Jim & Sandy Hagerman 
          Bernie & Cathy Mack 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
 
Kathie Gunnare 
          Arnold's Body Shop, Inc. 
          Randy & Sharon Balk 
          Ruthanne & Michael Bauer 
          Scott Bengfort 
          Keith Blake 
          Mrs. Myrna Brehmer 
          Robert & Catherine Briggs 
          Ms. Jane Brockmann 
          Mrs. Taffy Brown 
          Stuart & Carol Burns 
          Molly Burns 
          Serjio & Elizabeth Casillas 
          Michael & Kathryn Clingingsmith 
          Joe & Connie Creen 
          Doug & Molly Crosby 
          Terry & Susan Davison 
          Mrs. Kathy Dean 
          Gene & Cheri Donna 
          Francis & Janice Dumerauf 
          Bill & Marilyn Dumolien 
          Monte & Sharon Ehlers 
  Judith Faber & John Petersen 
          Dale & Julianne Fischer 
  Sidney Fitzpatrick 
          Mrs. Patricia Fitzpatrick 
          Larry & Monica Flathman 
          Curtis & Mary Frick 

           
Kathie Gunnare (continued) 
  Mrs. Trish Gallagher 
          Teresa Gehbauer 
          John & Julie Gill 
          Marjorie Gipson 
          Dave & Delores Green 
          Ron Gunnare 
          Ms. Susan Gunnare 
          Ron Gunnare 
          Gareth & Nancy Gusse 
          Sam Guzzo 
          Jim & Sandy Hagerman 
          Mrs. Rita Hagner 
          Ms. Doris Hawkins 
          Thomas & Margaret Hebig 
          Keith & Laura Hennessey 
          Mark & Tamara Hermanson 
          Sarah & Tyler Hill 
          Mrs. Mary Hittner 
          Donald & Marieta Holst 
          P. Charles Horan 
          Pat Hoskins 
          Eloise & Vernon Houseal 
          Brian & Jean Huinker 
          Duane & Nancy Iossi 
          Mark & Judy Johnson 
          Mrs. Jane Jones 
          Charles & Rita Jones 
          Mrs. Mary Keitel 
          Dave & Nancy Keller 
          Allen & Mona Lisa Kienzler 
          Ms. Julie Kilburg 
          Ms. Karen Kilburg 
          Brian & Elaine Kopf 
          Gary & Lynda Kreiter 
          Paul & Peggy Krzmarzick 
          Vern & Betsy Kuennen 
          William & Pegi Langan 
          Connie & William Larsen 
          Jude & Jodee Loncka 
          Bernie & Cathy Mack 
          Jeffrey & Linda Manders 
          John & Kathryn Martin 
          Mrs.  Maryetta Masterson 
          Mike & Hollie Matthys 
          Jim & Linda McCarthy 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
          John & Elaine McKeon 
          Don & Georgette Menster 
          Karrie Menster-Drummond 
          Mary & C L Messmer 
          Barb & Chris Milke 
  Wayne & Charlotte Moldenhauer 
          Kathryn Moon 
          Gary & Nancy Moore 
          Marc & Maureen Mossé 

Memorials 

2017  



Kathie Gunnare (continued) 
           Diane Mueller 
          Patrick & Melissa Murphy 
          John & Rita Nagle 
          Robert & Patricia Nolan 
          Mrs. Darlene Nolan 
          Linda Kay Nordeen 
          Thomas & Kerri Nykoluk 
          James & Judith O'Brien 
          Jim & Sue O'Brien 
          Chris & Lynn Olds 
          Mrs. Mary Ann Otte 
          Steven & Randi Peters 
          Dick & Penelope Peterson 
          Bob & Irene Peterson 
          Randy & Kathy Peterson 
          Rick & Veronica Pianca 
          Sharon Pinnick 
          Mrs. Margaret Ridder 
          Patricia Riedesel 
          Paul Riedesel, Jr 
          Joseph & Tracy Ripslinger 
          Ken & Betty Ruefer 
          Mrs. Helen Schebler 
          Peter & Patricia Schebler 
          John & Margaret Schinckel 
          J. F. & Mrs. G. M. Schinckel 

          †Michael & Kathy Schroeder 
          Doug & JoAnn Scovil 
          Vickie Scovil-Scribner 
          Wayne & Marcie Siskoff 
          Gene & Jackie Staron 
          Ted & Jackie Stephens 
          Paul & Kitty Temming 
          Karen & Richard Thimmesch 
          Teresa & William Thinnes 
          Dick & Janet Thomas 
          John & Christina Tigges 
          Jim & Alice Timmerman 
          Charles & Joyce Urbain 
          Cathy Voelkers 
          Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
          Chris & Jennifer Wemhoff 
          Jeff & Jan West 
          Rick & Lisa Willows 
          Greg and Kari Wright 
 
Kenneth & Theresa Guy 
          Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 Loras Hughes 
          Vern & Betsy Kuennen 
 
 Sally Hughes 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Betty Johnson 
          Don & Kathy Burman 

  Mindy Karwath 
          Anonymous 
          Debora & Dean Friederichs 
          Mark & Judy Johnson 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Linda Laake 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Troy Lindaman 
          *Diane Lindaman 
          John & Karen Nagy 
 
 Dorothy Long 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
 
 Charles & Mary Lotspeich 
          Miss Margaret Lotspeich 
 
 Elayne Lyons 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
 
 Marilyn McAninch 
          Mark & Judy Johnson 

       Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 
 Beverly McCarty 
          Arconic GRP IT 
          Judy Redmond 
 
 Fr. William Meyer (2017 only) 
          Mr. Alfred Becker 
          James & Phyllis Boever 
          Jeffrey & Susan Brennan 
          Ms. Jane Brockmann 
          Mrs. Taffy Brown 
          Tom & Sandy Brus 
          Serjio & Elizabeth Casillas 
          Jack & Mary Ann Clark 
  Joe & Connie Creen 
          Mrs. Kathy Dean 
          Gregory & Marcia Dietz 
          Gene & Cheri Donna 
          Patricia Doyle 
          Mrs. Ella Ehrecke 
          Larry & Mary Ann Fahrenkrug 
          Merlyn & Jeanne Frick 
          Curtis & Mary Frick 
          Mrs. Trish Gallagher 
          John & Julie Gill 
          Dave & Delores Green 
          Ron Gunnare 
          Jim & Sandy Hagerman 
          John & Sue Hart 
          Paul & Mary Arlene Herrig 
          Dave & Trish Hinchman 
          Duane & Nancy Iossi 
          Mark & Judy Johnson 
          Charles & Rita Jones 

 Fr. William Meyer (2017 continued) 
       Dave & Nancy Keller 
          Allen & Mona Lisa Kienzler 
          William & Pegi Langan 
          Mike & Dee Lazio 
          Ms. Ann Lotspeich 
          Mariano & Cecillia Magalhaes 
          John & Kathryn Martin 
          Mike & Hollie Matthys 
          David & Angela Mattke 
          James & Ann McAtee 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
          Barb & Chris Milke 
          Marc & Maureen Mossé 
          John & Rita Nagle 
          Robert & Patricia Nolan 
          Thomas & Kerri Nykoluk 
          Mrs. Mary Ann Otte 
          Randy & Kathy Peterson 
          Doug & Kyle Rick 
          Joseph & Tracy Ripslinger 
          Ken & Betty Ruefer 
          Paul & Cindy Scheibelhut 
          Doug & JoAnn Scovil 
          Wayne & Marcie Siskoff 
          Ted & Jackie Stephens 
          John & Christina Tigges 
          Jim & Alice Timmerman 
          Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
          John & Amy Weiman 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Pat Moe 
          Anonymous 
          Loren & Rosemary Burken 
          Judith Calcari 
          Kathleen Conn 
          Fran & Carmine Draude 
          Mary Dubin 
          Patricia & Ted Ellison 
          Elsberry FFA 
          Merlyn & Jeanne Frick 
          Deborah & Kevin Gersten 
          Donna & Wayne Granneman 
          Dennis & Violet Hammill 
          William & Judith Hawthorne 
          Kyle & Tracy Howard 
          Anne & Eric Howard 
          Marjorie Hunn 
          Charles & Rita Jones 
          James & Barbara Klein 
          William & Pegi Langan 
          Cathy Lopez 
          Jeffrey & Linda Manders 
          Barb & Chris Milke 
          Sharon Miller 
          Carolyn & Stephen Moe 
          Mrs. Darlene Nolan 
 

Memorials 

2017  



Pat Moe (continued)           
  Robert & Patricia Nolan 
          Donald & Delores Ockelmann 
          Virginia Patterson 
          Ken & Betty Ruefer 
          Doug & JoAnn Scovil 
          Margaret Stock 
          Suzanne Lank Voyles 
          Marvin & Lynn Weakly 
          Frederic & Cathie Whiteside 
          Gerald & Marcia Wickersham 
 
 Fr. Thomas Mohr 

Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 
 Paul Murphy 
          Aerialink LLC 
          Steve & Kathy Anderson 
          Mary Ann Curran 
          Christopher Currie Family 
          Mrs. Kathy Dean 
          Mrs. Trish Gallagher 
          Mrs. Rita Hagner 
          Dennis & Violet Hammill 
          Michael & Julie Hoffmann 
          Charles & Rita Jones 
          Mrs. Mary Keitel 
          Dave & Nancy Keller 
          Margaret Kundel 
          Janet Luedtka 
          John & Kathryn Martin 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
          Alan Meyer 
          Marc & Maureen Mossé 
          Kathy Murphy 
          Celeste Murphy 
          Monica Murphy 
          Gerald & Pamela Murphy 
          John & Karen Nagy 
          David & Julia Oberbroeckling 
          Matthew Schaeffer 
          Nicholas & Marlena Urbain 
          Sheila & George Volrath 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
          Rick & Lisa Willows 
 
 Karen O'Shea 
          Gregory & Marcia Dietz 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Poor Souls of Purgatory 

  Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 

 
Tim Puls 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Richard Reyhons 
          Mrs. Carol Reyhons 
           
 Les Schaefer 
          Bernie & Cathy Mack 
 
 Harrold Schaffner Jr. 
          Evan Parker 
 
 Margaret Audrey Schlue 
          Ms. Jane Brockmann 
          Mrs. Rita Hagner 
          Marc & Maureen Mossé 
          Carl & Vicki Schlue 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Walter Schwartzhoff 

       Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 
 Ed Shroba 
          Scott & Cheryl Zimanek 
 
 Earl Stevens 
          Scott & Cheryl Zimanek 
 
 Dorothy M Stone 
          Miss Nancy Stone 
 
 Janet Straetker 
          Loren & Rosemary Burken 
          Mrs. Ann Condon 
          Steve & Char McGovern 

        Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 Donald Thorndike 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
 
 Patricia Thorndike 
          Mrs. Mary Keitel 
          Steve & Char McGovern 
          Paul & Cindy Scheibelhut 
 
 Margaret Wallraff 

        Deacon & Mrs. John Wagner 
 
 Bernard Werthmann 
          Mrs. Yvonne Werthmann 
 
 Donald Wubben 
          Ms. Kim Belk 
          Scott & Cheryl Zimanek 
 

Memorials 
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Honorariums 

2017 

  
      Larry & Donna d'Autremont's  

  50th Anniversary 
 

           Mrs. Camilla Poston 
 
 

      Msgr. James Parizek  
Service to  

Catholic Education 
 

           Linda & Mike Duffy 

OLV Foundation  
Board Members: 

 
2017 Officers:  

Mike Matthys, President 

Roni Pianca, Vice President 

Paul Scheibelhut, Treasurer 

Joe Creen, Secretary 

 

2017 Members: 

Sally Crino 

Ron Gunnare 

Mike Lazio 

Bernie Mack 

Barb Milke 

Bob Nolan 

Mary Ann Otte 

Kathy Peterson 

Father Jake Greiner 

   (ex-officio) 



Save the Date: 
The 2018 
Harvest Day Dinner 
will be held Sunday, 
September 30, 2018 
 

Contact Us 

http://www.olvjfk.com 

olvfoundation@gmail.com 

 

Check us out on 
Facebook 

Kathie’s Legacy to Her Faith and Our Parish 

“First and foremost a special thank you to all who recognized (honored) Kathie Gunnare with a memorial contribution 

to the  Our Lady of Victory Foundation.  Our Lady of Victory has been such a large part of our family’s lives over the 

past 30 years that when we thought of where to have the memorials go it was very easy to recommend the Our Lady 

of Victory Foundation. We felt it was a great way to keep alive Kathie’s legacy. We often hear the word legacy,  

meaning to inherit or receive something through a will or gift, but as humans our time on this earth is relatively short. 

We can only hope that in trying to live like our Lord and Savior that we can leave a legacy for future generations. Our 

Lady of Victory on the other hand will be here for many years to come remaining strong and firm to help and benefit all 

of the current and  future parishioners. That’s why the foundation, with its long-term vision for growth, sustainability, 

and support for the school and parish  was the perfect opportunity to help Kathie’s legacy grow and prosper due to the 

generous gifts of friends, family members,  

parishioners, and clients giving to the foundation 

in her memory.  Her legacy will live on because 

so many people cared and gave to the foundation 

so that others may experience the beauty and 

fulfillment of our faith like she did. The outpouring 

of support and generosity was truly overwhelming 

to our family.”            

       ~Ron Gunnare  



Our Lady of Victory Foundation 

4105 N. Division Street,  Davenport, IA  52806 

www.jfkolv.com 


